From: registrar

To: ]
Subject: Fw: Letter of Comment - || || | | EEEEEEE - £8-2017-0049
Date: June 6, 2017 3:41:45 PM

----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June 4, 2017 4:54 PM

To: registrar

subject: Letter of Comment - ||| GG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Yvonne Woods

-- Phone --

-- Company --
N/A

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I do not wish to see any increases what so ever, we pay enough for our Hydro right now and
distribution. Because we live on the wrong side of the Hydro Lines which are just 2 minutes from the
house, we are being gouged by high hydro rates.

Y.Woods

-- Attachment --
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